British Values in Outdoor Learning
Democracy

In Outdoor Learning we
have respect for our
fellow pupils and
encourage everyone to
have the confidence to
express their ideas and
opinions regarding
environmental issues
such as pollution,
environmental issues and
conservation of water.
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Tolerance of those
of different faiths
and beliefs
Children consider
questions regarding
environmental issues such
as pollution and the human
impact upon the world and
understand that different
people have different
opinions and beliefs
regarding this. Children
have the opportunity to
explore how areas have
changed and how the
diverse needs in society
has changed with them.
Children learn to
appreciate cultural
influences in their
environment and
participate in cultural
opportunities. They are
taught to understand,
accept, respect and
celebrate diversity.

